ADAMS TOWNSHIP PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD

The regular meeting of the Adams Township Parks and Recreation Board was held on March 7,
2023 at the Adams Township Municipal Building located at 690 Valencia Road, Mars, PA, 16046.

The meeting began at 7:00 P.M. The following members of the Parks and Recreation Board were
present: Dave Goodworth, Rochelle Seideneck, Shelley Savoroski, Marilyn Watson, and Heidi
Brandon. Also present was the Parks & Recreation Director Brian Perry.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:

On a motion made by Marilyn Watson and seconded by Dave Goodworth, the Parks and Recreation
Board minutes for January 10, and February 7 were approved.

Public Comments:
No public comment
UPDATES:

Brian Perry gave updates on the ongoing projects in the park. The splash Pad footers are in,
plumbing and electric is underway. The pavilion curtains are being installed at the end of
March. The township has a meeting with WNA engineering to work on the next steps for the
power plan in the park. This plan will include lighting pickleball courts. Lights at the baseball
field are still underway, trenches are dug for the conduit.

OLD BUSINESS:

The splash pad operations, meeting with the board of supervisors on Monday the 13t to discuss the
recommendation to staff the splash pad for the summer operating months.

NEW BUSINESS:

Easter Egg Hunt event logistics were discussed, the post online, holding the event at the bets
area/ multipurpose field. Eggs and crafts are ordered. The photographer is booked for the
event. The committee agreed to allow Spokane orthopedics and baseball to be involved in the
event.

OTHER:

Brian brought a SWANK catalog for the committee to look at. No decisions were made on a movie
event, just a quick note to the committee to think about possible themes or ideas.

ADJOURNMENT:
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 P.M. The next meeting will be on April 4, 2023, at 7:00 P.M.

Submitted by:

Brian Perry



